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Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comm

From: Nigel Stratton 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 8:46 AM
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence 

Prevention Committee
Subject: I am in opposition to the proposed abortion legislation

Categories: Submission

Re: I am in opposition to the proposed abortion legislation 

Dear Communities Health, 

 

This submission is to strongly object to the proposed abortion reforms. I am deeply saddened that such 
legislation would even be considered.  

 

A Floridian mother,  gave birth to twins and immediately killed them. People were 
outraged and disgusted at her actions. Any rational person would agree, yet if she had killed them in the 
womb no one would say anything. This is blatant hypocrisy. Killing a child is murder, whether they are in 
or out of the womb. 

 

I’ve heard this bill would allow sex-selective abortions. If there is a possibility of incorrect identification of 
the sex, the best way to solve this is to give birth to the child and kill it if it is the wrong sex. That statement 
is ridiculous yet that is exactly what is being proposed.  

 

This is not a choice it is murder. I demand this legislation be completely rejected. Any person who votes for 
this legislation will have the blood of innocents on their hands and that is not a light thing. 

 

Furthermore the motion to gag or criminalise any professional who objects to this egregious position is 
unbelievable and simply confirms how far this deviates from any standard of ethics or reason. 

 

This bill does not even warrant debate. I call on you to firmly reject this bill. 
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Sincerely,  
Nigel Stratton 

Prepared by One Click Politics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. One Click Politics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our 
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